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Out of sight, out of mind? GDPR and the

processing of personal data of former

employees

The obligations concerning privacy and data protection imposed upon the

employer vis-à-vis former employees who have left the company, for instance

due to dismissal/resignation, are not always clear. Several recent decisions of

the Litigation Chamber of the Belgian Data Protection Authority represent a

great opportunity to answer a few practical questions that you, as the

employer, may face in this context.

This article is available in dutch and french.
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